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To:

Public Relations Officer, 
Department of Disaster Relief, 
Tampa, Florida - 45263

October 08, 2012
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in regard to the recent hurricane disaster occurred in the states of Florida.

We are aware that a large amount of money was contributed from the people of Tampa for the victims of this disaster. 

As our right to know, we want the information regarding the total money collected in the name of disaster relief and rehabilitation, and how much part of that amount has been spent so far for the victims.
Thanking You,

Alex Ferguson

(Director)

New Tampa Committee for Social Development
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